
Middleborough  Police
Department  announces  passing
of retired K9 “Phaelan”
“It  is  with  deep  sadness  that  the  Middleborough  Police
Department announces the passing of our K9- Phaelan.

Phaelan retired this spring after several years of dedicated
service  to  Middleborough,  its  citizens  and  the  community.
Phaelan will be missed by all of us at the PD and our thoughts
and prayers are with his partner and handler Sergeant Donahue.

Rest in Peace Phaelan and thank you for watching over us, and
keeping us safe.” -Middleborough Police Department.
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